
Kautz, Paul, EMNRD

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Adonya Dryden <Adonya.Dryden@brammer.com> 
Friday, October 16, 2015 6:26 AM 
Kautz, Paul, EMNRD 
Cancel APDs

Brammer Engineering, Inc has no plans to drill the wells listed below, and has no further activity planned in New Mexico 
at this time. Please cancel these APDs and notify Santa Fe accordingly so that our bond may be released. Many thanks! 

API 30-025-41553 
API 30-025-41486

Adcrvujas PryeU^
Co-Administrator, Regulatory Department 

Brammer Engineering, Inc
400 Texas Street, Suite 600 
Shreveport, LA 71101 

(318) 429-2277 direct line 
(318) 505-6759 mobile 
(318) 429-2295 fax line 
adonva.drvden@brammer.com

l

OCT 1 6 2015


